

United Native American Housing Association

Jason Adams, Chairman PO Box 38 Pablo, MT 59855

"Tribes Helping Tribes"

October 19, 2015

To:

All UNAHA Members

From:

Bob and Myrna Gauthier, UNAHA Administrators

Re:

December Meeting In Las Vegas, December 7-9, 2015

We are working on meeting room assignments from NAIHC regarding space for our meeting in conjunction with the NAIHC Legal Symposium to be held at the VENETIAN HOTEL AND RESORT at 3355 Las Vegas Boulevard South (1-702-414-4100).

The UNAHA business meeting will be held Monday, the 7th of December from 9:00 AM until 12:00 noon. We are attaching an updated agenda. We will send meeting room information once we receive it. (Note: the Venetian and Palazzo Hotels are adjacent and share meeting rooms.)

In September we sent out an updated UNAHA training survey and a general housing information survey. We have had a disappointing return up until now. Out of 32 members, we have only received 10 surveys. We have attached another survey to this notice. Would you please have someone complete the survey so we can use the information to formulate information benefitting UNAHA? We are planning to focus this meeting on two items: 1) Discussing and planning how to provide training for the VASH Voucher demonstration project. (we received a \$50,000 Enterprise Grant to provide Capacity Building and Training for VASH) and 2) Growth of the organization through expended services. We will be sending out agendas in the next couple of weeks. Make your reservations now!!

A special rate of \$140 single or double for attendees of the NAIHC Legal Symposium has been established if you make your reservation before November 15th. You can go to the NAIHC website and go to events, and then hotel and you can get the rate. The Group Code is either NAIHC or RAIHC

If you have any questions, our office phone number is 406-676-8445. Myrna is available most usual business days at that number. She can handle most requests for information regarding meetings, training information and the distribution of the monthly newsletter. If you have an email or address change, she can handle that too. Her email is: myrnagauthier@gmail.com.

UNAHA Board Members

Sharon Vogel-Vice Chairman Cheyenne River Housing Authority PO 480 Eagle Butte, SD 57625 Iva Grainger - Secretary Fort Peck Housing Authority PO Box 667 Poplar, MT 59255 Joey Nathan-Treasurer Northern Ponca Housing Authority 1501 West Michigan Ave. Norfolk, NE 68701 Gauthier Agency LLC Administrator 63316 US HWY 93 Ronan, MT 59864